
New York-Presbyterian and Empire/Anthem Negotiations 
 
We would like to inform you that Empire Blue Cross Blue Shield is currently involved in contract 
negotiations with  NewYork-Presbyterian Health System. Please note that contract negotiations are 
a standard practice. 

For additional information, we encourage you to refer to the attached FAQs. 

Thank you. 

The Health & Life Insurance Section 

  
Attachments:  

 Empire NY Presby External FAQs.pdf 
 

 

https://www.un.org/insurance/sites/www.un.org.insurance/files/Empire%20NY%20Presby%20External%20FAQs_0.pdf

